
 

 

Dear Riverview Parents, 
School is back!  The staff have been so excited and the kids are off to a terrific start; a 
more normal start.  We hope you feel the same.  Below are a few items for your 
consideration this week: 

1. Issues/Concerns - We hope that you do not experience any issues or concerns 
throughout the year.  If you do have an issue or concern in the classroom or on 
the field/court, please give the staff the courtesy of reaching out to them and 
discussing your concern first.  Take in all the information and work collaboratively 
to solve the problem.  If you cannot get the issue resolved, feel free to contact 
the building Principal and move up the line from there.  If you have an 
emergency, contact your building Principal or the local authorities.  Raising and 
educating children is a team effort and we hope you see us as allies and 
teammates.  We are here to support you, and especially, the students! 

2. Covid-19 Issues - It is inevitable that some students may get Covid-19.  If this is 
the case, please contact your physician and our school nurse right away.  This 
will allow us to keep our school environment safe.  Remember that we have 
FREE PCR and rapid antigen tests that we can administer with your consent, at 
any time. 

3. Raider Store - As previously stated, we have a new Raider Store available on 
our District home page.  There is a grand opening 25% discount available right 
now.  Credits go back to our school to be used to dress up our campuses 
with Raider pride! 

4. Opening Day Pictures - We have some great pictures on our District home 
page and our District Facebook and Twitter pages from the start of school.  If you 
aren't following us on Twitter, please do! 

 
That's all for this week!  We wish you a very happy, peaceful, and safe holiday 
weekend. 
 
Go Raiders! 
Sincerely, 
 
  
The Riverview Administration 

 

https://sideline.bsnsports.com/schools/pennsylvania/oakmont/riverview-high-school
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